
 

Annexure A – FOR VENDORS  
 

Andrew Wilson & Co in conjunction with Racing Victoria encourages all vendors of retired thoroughbred 

racehorses to register as a “Full circle” member for their horse on Racing Victoria’s Off The Track 

Community. Registration is free of charge. 

What is the Full Circle Program? 

A Program to enable interested parties (regardless of their relationship to the horse) to nominate 
themselves as a form of emergency contact for any registered thoroughbred on the OTT Community. A 
simple way of ensuring the horse always has an option, if it ever needed further assistance. 
 

To register as a full circle member and have yourself listed as the emergency contact for an Off The 

Track thoroughbred, visit: ottcommunity.com.au. 

The Off The Track Community is helping Racing Victoria improve its visibility of retired Victorian 

racehorses to better understand their movements post-racing. It also provides the latest Off The Track 

news and educational resources to support those passionate about thoroughbreds. 

Off The Track Community members will also have direct access to Racing Victoria’s statewide network of 

Acknowledged Retrainers, an Off The Track events calendar, transition guide, rehoming assistance 

programs, and be able to “claim” a Thoroughbred. 

At the point of sale of an Off The Track thoroughbred, make sure you reference the Off The Track 

Community and the support Racing Victoria can provide a new Off The Track owner and their eligibility 

for OTT Events. 

To find out more, visit the Off The Track Community at: ottcommunity.com.au. 

If you have any queries about the Off The Track Community, contact the Off The Track team at: 

Call: 03 9258 4258 
Email: offthetrack@racingvictoria.net.au 
Web: ottcommunity.com.au/contact-us 
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